
PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS

ENGINEERING SERVICES
COUNTY OF TYLER 2006 TEXAS SCDBG DISASTER RECOVERY GRANT

The County of Tyler has a pending Contract award from the Office of Rural Community Affairs 
(ORCA) for a Disaster Recovery Project. Accordingly, the County is seeking to contract with an 
Engineer/Engineering Firm registered to practice in the State of Texas to prepare all preliminary 
and final design plans and specifications, and to conduct all necessary interim and final inspections 
as needed for each of the project activities including the bidding of the generators and installation.

Please contact The Honorable Jacques L. Blanchette at (409) 283-2141 for a Request for Statement 
of Qualifications packet.

Submit your proposal for these proposed services to the address below:
The Honorable Jacques L. Blanchette, County Judge

COUNTY OF TYLER
100 West Bluff Street #102

Woodville, TX 75979

Proposals must be received by the County no later than 8:30 am on the 30th day of 
March, 2007 to be considered. The County reserves the right to negotiate with any and 
all individuals, engineers or firms that submit proposals, as per the Texas Professional 
Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract Management Standards.

The County of Tyler is an Affirmative Action / Equal Opportunity Employer.


